
ROGUE CREEK UTILITIES, INC. 
c/o Dale W. Johansen 

Johansen Consulting Services 
915 Country Ridge Drive 
Jefferson City, MO 65109 

April 24, 2013 

Secretary of the Commission 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
Attn: Data Center 
P.O. Box 360 
Jefferson City, MO  65102 

RE: Withdrawal of Proposed Revised Tariff Sheets 

File No. SR-2013-0435 
Tariff Tracking No. JS-2013-0410 

File No. WR-2013-0436 
Tariff Tracking No. YW-2013-0411 

Dear Secretary: 

Regarding the above-noted file numbers and tariff tracking numbers, please be advised that 
Rogue Creek Utilities, Inc. is hereby withdrawing the proposed revised tariff sheets that it 
originally submitted on March 27, 2013, as well as the substitute proposed revised tariff sheets 
that it subsequently submitted on April 23, 2013.  This action is being taken pursuant to 
discussions during today's Commission agenda session. 

Please let me know if you need anything further at this time. 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Dale W Johansen 

Dale W. Johansen 
Johansen Consulting Services 
Court-Appointed Receiver 
Rogue Creek Utilities, Inc. 
dalewjconsult@gmail.com 
573-230-3007 
 


